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Frank Santos and Ted Owens 

Frank Santos joined the City in June, 1999 as a Utilities Serviceworker and has since 
earned several promotions, he is currently a Utilities Serviceworker IV. 
 
Ted Owens joined the City in February, 1996 as Utilities Serviceworker and has also 
earned several promotions, he is currently a Utilities Serviceworker IV. 
 
This summer, while on their way to a job site, Mr. Santos and Mr. Owens stopped at an 
intersection and they observed a man assaulting a woman.  They immediately called 
the police and kept an eye on the situation.  The police arrived immediately and Mr. 
Owens helped point out the individual, who was now about two blocks away. The police 
apprehended the subject and also found a gun in the alley that the individual was 
running through. 
 
Mr. Santos and Mr. Owens as well as many other city employees are working in our 
community everyday and we appreciate that they are keeping their eyes and ears open 
for suspicious activity and report it to the appropriate authorities. 
   
It gives us great pleasure to present Frank Santos and Ted Owens the January STAR 
of the month. Their quick thinking and action assisted the victim during her desperate 
situation and the police in identifying and apprehending the subject.  
 

  


